
Submitter: Tracy Young 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety Response 

Measure: HB4002 

If you legislators do not repeal measure 110 you will see all of oregon start looking 

like portland. This bill has caused more homeless more deaths more drug use than 

any bill we oregonians have ever seen. We need to go back to putting people in jail 

for drug use. Rule of law needs to be your priority.  


